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The attached spreadsheet is an average daily attendance breakdown by grade level.  The left side compares each grade level to the 3 year average for that
grade level.  The right side compares each grade level to where they were this time last year (for example, this year’s 2nd graders compared to last year’s 1st

graders)

 

 

Celebrations
 

1st grade is up .55% compared to the 3 year average for 1st graders

 

10th grade is up .52% compared to the 3 year average for 10th graders

 

1st grade is up 1.2% compared to where they were last year as kindergartners

 

2nd grade is up .3% compared to where they were last year as 1st graders

 

3rd grade is up .18% compared to where they were last year as 2nd graders

 

9th grade is up .56% compared to where they were last year as 8th graders

 

 

Joey Kilburn
 

DPP/Student Support Services

Office phone     270-586-8877
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=b2c2eeb992&view=att&th=170f9be4b7289916&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=78141f6ed19d7447_0.1&safe=1&zw

